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Pipeline construction to kick off 

 
The Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications, Sport and the Arts (the 
Department) and its partner Shoalhaven City Council (SCC) are making good progress in delivering the new water 
pipeline for Jervis Bay Territory (JBT). 
 
Quickway Constructions has been selected by SCC to deliver this important project, which will provide the local 
community with a new water main, connecting the reservoir at Vincentia to the Stoney Creek Reservoir in JBT. Once 
completed, the pipeline will provide a more sustainable water source for the community, as well as improving potable 
water quality and reliability to the JBT community.  
 
With experience constructing transport and utilities infrastructure across Australia, and an understanding of the 
distinct environmental and cultural needs of the JBT, Quickway will work with the Department and the Council to 
keep disruptions to a minimum throughout these works.  
 
SCC is writing to residents and property occupants with further information about the upcoming works which will 
commence shortly, and their impacts, including notifications about a temporary increase in truck movements, noise 
generation and road works with appropriate traffic management controls. 
 
Construction works will start in the New South Wales area of the pipeline. We appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation during this important project. Further details regarding the schedule will be provided as the works 
progress, including the timeline of works into the JBT and more information on local impacts.  
 

SCC will also be providing regular updates via the QR code below, and at the link:  

https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Council/Projects-and-works/Major-projects/Water-main-extension-in-

Jervis-Bay-Territory 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we deliver this important project. For more information, contact 
SCC on the details provided in the link and QR code, or the Jervis Bay Territory Office on: (02) 6136 9000. 
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